
Dear Friend,

I have a growing concern that our Federal Government is headed in the wrong direction and has 
become too big and too invasive. Under Article V of our Constitution we have the ability to transfer 
some of it's power back to the States where it was originally intended to be. 

I didn't realize how big a movement this is. Right now 15 States have signed on and many are in the 
process. It is very important to spread the word and get people to sign the Petition in their State.

Here is a link to a site that contains two, 3 minute videos. One explaining Article V and another 
explaining the actions we can all take. 

https://thepatriotthinktank.com/convention-of-states

Please visit and sign the Petition today. 

https://thepatriotthinktank.com/convention-of-states

